
 

 

Rev. Kone Away from June 15-30, Dr. Shimmyo In Charge During Absence 
 
Drissa Kone 
June 13, 2017 
 

 
 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

As mentioned on Sunday, I (Rev. Kone) will be away from June 15-30. During my absence, Dr. 

Shimmyo will be responsible for leading the congregation. If anything comes up, please contact Dr. 

Shimmyo at tshimmyo@ yahoo,com. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

 


